Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of Recreation and Parks
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Division of Recreation and Parks, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Tuesday, December 15, 2020, 9:00 a.m. – 11:00 a.m. ET, Presentation will begin shortly after 9:00 a.m., followed by opportunity for public comment
PLACE: This public meeting will be conducted virtually via media technology free for public use.

Please register for the Ichetucknee Springs State Park public meeting at: https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/6890436372704972302

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: To advise the general public, recreational user groups, environmental organizations, and local government stakeholders on proposed changes to recreational uses on the upper Ichetucknee River within the boundaries of Ichetucknee Springs State Park. Presentation and discussion will focus on recent recovery of submerged aquatic vegetation and management strategies to ensure continued protection.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Daniel Alsentzer, Planning Managr, Ichetucknee Springs State Park, PH# (850)694-1538 or email FLStateParkPlanning@floridadep.gov.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Daniel Alsentzer, as listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
